
 

Wednesday 28th February 
 

Stay and Pray for Lent 
 
  
 
Dear parents and family members, 
 
A reminder that we would like to invite parents and family members to class based worship 
sessions throughout Lent.  These will be taking place in each class on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 1st March 
Thursday 8th March (Not for T2, 5 or 6) 
Thursday 15th March 
Thursday 22nd March 
Thursday 29th March  
 
Please drop your child off at their class door at 8.45am and make your way round to the 
hall. Here there will be tea and coffee available. At 9am we will then take you to your 
child’s class where you will be able to take part in a prayerful reflection, which will be lead 
by the class teacher.  There will be a different focus each week.  
 
 
Thank you 
Miss Reid 
Assistant Head 


